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Lake in the Hills Police Department hosts its 20th annual ‘Trick or Treat’ Halloween 
event at Safety Town 

 
 
Lake in the Hills, IL - The Lake in the Hills Police Department will be hosting their 20th annual trick-or-treat 
event on Halloween; Tuesday, October 31st, 2023 from 3:30pm – 5:30pm. This ‘spooktacular’ event will occur at 
the police department’s Safety Town, located behind the Irv Floress Safety Education Center, 1109 Crystal Lake 
Road. 
 
The Lake in the Hills Police Department is inviting the community out for a memorable trick-or-treating 
experience. Family friendly monsters, ghosts, and ghouls along with Lake in the Hills police officers, team 
members, elected officials of the Village of Lake in the Hills, community volunteers and more will be there to 
greet you. Let your little goblin roam around the police department’s Safety Town buildings collecting candy 
while visiting with the fun and friendly Halloween creatures that lurk inside the fence. 
 
This free family event is open to ghosts and ghouls of all ages.  
 
For further information or questions, please contact Officer Amanda Schmitt, the Public Information Officer at 
communityrelations@lith.org or by calling 847-960-7561 
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